
BAC Draft minutes 

November 29, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 P M 

Committee members present : Lou Ellen Beard,  Stephen Diers, Stephen Fogelson, Sharon Simpson, 

Robert Carter  

Jill Smith BOS representative 

The second Draft 2022 final report of the BAC was reviewed.   

Ms. Smith made a motion to modify the statement “BAC was in agreement with the proposed 2023 

budget” to “BAC was generally in agreement with the proposed 2023 budget” upon each occurrence for 

each department summary.   The motion passed. 

BAC unanimously approved the final report with the modification noted above. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM 


